
2018 TRAINING SESSION FOR FIRST-TIME 
LOBBYISTS 

 

 
 

 
The last 2018 training sessions for new or first-time Lobbyists has been set. Each 
Lobbyist will be required to pre-register for the session. You may attend in person 

or participate in our webinar. Please contact Vicky Manning at 
vicky.manning@ethics.alabama.gov if you plan to use the webinar option. 
 

NOTE:  If you attended a Lobbyist Training Session between 2011 and 2017, you 
are NOT required to attend again in 2018.   

 
 
The training session will be held in Montgomery at State Purchasing’s 

Auditorium in the RSA Union Building, 100 N. Union Street, Suite 192, and is 
expected to last one (1) hour. Webinar is available only during stated date and 
time below. Time stated is Central Daylight Time. 

 

The following date and time is available: 
 
                Wednesday, October 17, 2018        2:00 p.m. 
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